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Since the last report, the Committee met once on June 18.  We approved the Utah Library 
Association Evaluative report for a pre-conference ($500) as well as two personal evaluative 
reports for $300 and $150.  There were no new grant applications to consider.   

We co-sponsored a session at the ULA/MPLA Conference in May with the ULA Continuing 
Education Committee.  Although it was not well attended, we still received good input on 
libraries and multicultural patrons from those who were there.  A summary of the information 
will be put on the ULA CE Committee webpage soon and linked to MPLA. 


